Thank You!

for helping to grow the
Otterbein College
Annual Fund!




Thank you for supporting the
Otterbein College Annual Fund!

Because of your support, our students were able to

work in upgraded computers labs, participate in study

abroad programs, learn in updated classrooms and buildings, and
much more! Support from alumni, parents and friends like you
makes a difference in the life of every Otterbein student.

Our new fiscal year started July 1. Your continued investment in
the College helps support the Otterbein mission by ensuring that
we are educating students to be productive and caring citizens.

Thank you for your support!
Sincerely,

Jennifer Waddell 01
Director of Annual Giving

jwaddell@otterbein.edu
(614) 823-1948 [
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